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The reorganization of the Kenton County Republican Party was held on March 11th at Dixie Heights 

High School.  It was exciting to see several hundred people attend and participate in the election of officers for 

each precinct in Kenton County as well as a slate of officers elected to serve until the next GOP reorganization.  

Congratulations to Chairman Greg Shumate, Vice Chairwoman Debbie Vaughn, Secretary Lynn Berk, Treasurer 

Andy Bertke, Youth Chair Shane Noem, and the 15 people who were elected to the executive committee.  

Chairman Shumate will be appointing another 15 people to the executive committee in the near future.  I was 

happy to see many of our club members participate in this process and would like to say I am proud to report 

that approximately 1/3 of the 15 people who were elected to the committee are current members of the KCRWC.  

Best of luck to the newly elected officers.  Below is a picture of the crowd at the reorganization of the Kenton 

County Republican Party. 

 

 
 

Please join us on March 27th @ 11:30 A.M. for our meeting @ Oriental Wok with special guest 

Congressman Thomas Massie. When you register at the door, you will take a card to place at 

your seat corresponding to your lunch choice of either Sesame Chicken or Singapore 

Combination Noodles. PLEASE R.S.V.P. via e-mail to: membership@kcrwc.org or Call Kim @ 

859-240-2142.  Reservations must be made NO LATER THAN NOON on Wednesday, March 

22nd! 
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Wear elephant items to each meeting to be 

entered in a drawing for a Lilly Pulitzer tumbler 

in November! 

 



Message from President 

William Shakespeare is quoted as saying “The meaning of life is to find your gift. The purpose of life is to give it away.”  I 

know that many of us have gifts worth sharing. It could be just a phone call to a shut in, an email to someone you have not 

spoken to in months or just a smile and introduction to a stranger in the grocery store. Without sharing, we keep our gifts to 

ourselves and cannot enjoy it with others. I am thankful for the ladies whom have agreed to share their talents and their 

time as one of the appointees I was honored to make as your president this year. When you see these ladies, please express 

your gratitude for their willingness to go the extra mile. Thank you to Pam Marcum (Chaplain, Americanism), Lynn Berk 

(Budget and Finance, Club Achievement Awards), Ruth Korzenborn (By-laws, Parliamentarian), MaryLou Blount 

(Corresponding Secretary), Katie Shumate (Caring for America), Marina Logsdon (Historian, Newsletter), Shawn Baker 

(MELP/Literacy), Kelley Westwood (President Advisor) and Donna Neville for helping me with Leadership.  Your gifts 

are treasures to others. Without treasures there would be less wealth. Thank you to the many whom have served our club 

over the years. It is because of people like you, we are treasures to others.  God Bless you each and every one. 

 

LEGISLATIVE DAY 

What a great day we had in Frankfort recently while storming the Capitol with the Kentucky Federation of Republican 

Women. We met in the Senate Chambers at 9 am where we heard from Lieutenant Governor Janean Hampton, State 

Treasurer Allison Ball, House and Senate Leadership just to name a few. Governor Bevin visited with us in the Chamber 

and a picture was taken of all those in attendance with the Governor. Our club had 9 members present. Our members left 

the chambers and went to committee meetings or met with legislators before having lunch in the annex. Representatives 

Koenig, St. Onge and Moser stopped by as did Senator Thayer. From there we had a private tour of the Governor’s 

mansion followed by visits to the House and Senate Galleries. We had an awesome trip, bonded a little more with our 

group and all returned home safely. If you can join us next year, please do so. It is a trip well worth your time.  Below is a 

picture of the KFRW. 

 
Pam Dimmerman 

President, KCRWC, 2016 –2017 
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SAVE THE DATES— 
More info can be found in this newsletter/in our emails/on our website/on Facebook/on Twitter:  

 

3/27/17  KCRWC Mtg. @ the Oriental Wok, Buttermilk Pike. Registration begins at 11:30am. 

 

4/22/17  Pancake Breakfast with the NKYR’s  9-11 A.M.          

 

 

First Lady’s Circle Reception June 16, 2017 at Donamire Farm.   It is time to renew your 2017 

memebership for $100.  Money raised will go toward candidates fundraising efforts and a special 

event annually for First Lady’s Circle members.   More info and details to follow.   Please contact 

Pam Dimmerman for more information about the First Lady’s Circle 
 

TAXES… Just a reminder as you get your tax items collected and ready to process for the year: 

please make sure that you check off the REPUBLICAN box or boxes for the Political Party Fund 

for yourself and spouse (if applicable). Make sure your CPA/accountant knows as well! This does 

NOT in any way increase your tax bill or decrease your refund, but it can help your Republican 

Party.  Thank you for passing this on to family and friends too! 

 REMEMBER TO TALLY YOUR CAMPAIGN HOURS: Please remember to tally 

your campaign volunteer hours! We know so many of you have worked countless hours during this election 

YEAR, but we really do need an actual count.  Look for forms at all of our meetings!  

 

 


